
 
 

Sheffield Teaching Hospitals  
 

Flexible Visiting Hours 
 

In 2018, we introduced flexible visiting hours for our  
inpatient departments. 

 
This means visitors can now visit inpatients between 

8:00am and 8:00pm at a time suitable to the visitor and the 
patient.  

 
We value your feedback and we would like to know your 

views on this change.  
 

Please give your views at;  
 

http://ratenhs.uk/qsWjUI   
 

You can also send feedback to; 

 

  
 sth.engagement@nhs.net 
 

 STH Patient Experience, 21 Claremont Crescent, Sheffield, S10 
2JF 

  


